

## Spittal V.C. School Newsletter 21 - Spring term 2023

**Comic Relief- Red Nose Day –** The school was awash with red today, including a number of noses! Thank you to everyone for the donations to this important fundraiser. Total amount raised to follow!

**Election of Parent Governor** – Ballot papers for election of parent governors were sent home today. Please be aware that Governor Support Services within the Local Authority have alerted us to an error on the ballot papers. The deadline for returning papers to school is 10a.m. on Wednesday 29th March.

**Stay and Play** – On Monday and Wednesday this week we welcomed the children who will be joining Dosbarth Dale at the start of the summer term to visit their classroom. It was lovely to see them enjoying exploring the classroom and meet us and each other. We look forward to seeing them again soon.

**Start of school reminder –** The school doors open at 8:45 in readiness for a 9am start. We are not a large staff and so every time we need to open the door after 9am disturbs a class. We appreciate everyone's help and support to ensure a smooth start to the day for all classes.

**School Beat programme** – Following his introduction visit we welcomed PC Smith back to Spittal for the first of the School Beat programme lessons. On this visit he joined Dosbarth Skrinkle Haven and Dosbarth Cwm-yr-Eglwys for cyber safety. He was impressed with the standard of thinking and questioning by the children.

**Cathedral choristers** – Also on Thursday we welcomed the lead of St David's cathedral choir, his understudy as well as a chorister on a year sabbatical to the Cathedral to Spittal to talk with year 5 and 6 pupils about the role of choristers in the Cathedral.

**Easter egg donations** – Thank you for the donation of Easter eggs which have been sent into school for the Easter egg bingo and hampers in readiness for the Easter bingo.

Have a restful weekend.





